Somerset County is having a Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics Waste
Collection Event on April 22nd 9gam-1pm at 6022 Glades Pike, Somerset (Somerset
Education Center).

This drive through collection event with Noble Environmental Specialty Recycling, INC is
open to all county residents, so please disseminate this information to the residents in your
municipality, if possible!

Registration is required prior to the event: www.nobleenviro.com/e-waste-and-hhw/ or call
412-567-6566

Please contact me if you would like printed or digital flyers to advertise this collection. If
you have any questions, don't hesitate to give me a call! Below is a list of accepted materials
and their rates.




